
 

    

 

      Here is a look at what is happening in school next week 

Monday 27th November 

Sama Karate Club – 7:45am – 8:45am 

Collective Worship Club at lunchtime 

‘Show and Tell’ for Wren Class  

Chess and Choir Club for Years 3-6  finishing at 4:00pm 

Tuesday 28th November 

Eco Club at lunchtime 

Named Year 6 children to Maths Workshop  

South Coast Sports (SCS) working with Wren and Robin 

classes in the afternoon  

SCS Football club - after school finishing at 4:15pm 

Construction Club for Years 1-3 finishing at 4.00pm 

Wednesday 29th November 

 

SCS Gymnastics Club  – 8:00am – 8:45am 

Named children in Pheasant Class to GAS Maths Day 

Phonics lesson for Reception parents - 9.00am 

Homework Club at lunchtime 

Recorder lessons for named children 

 
 

Thursday 30th November 
 

 

Zumba Club – 8.00am – 8.45am 

Church assembly at 9:10am.  All parents welcome 

Swimming for children in Woodpecker and Pheasant 
classes  

Forest School at Kingley Vale for Year 5 children  

Running Club for Years 3-6 finishing at 4.00pm 

Friday 1st December Non Uniform Day - Donations for Christmas Fair 

SCS Mini Fencing Club – 8:00am – 8:45am 

Saturday 2nd December 
School Christmas Fair 

            1.30pm – 3.30pm 

KEY RINGS - A number of children are bringing in large key rings attached to their book bags.  
This is causing a problem when putting book bags in trays.  Please can these be removed over 

the weekend.  Many thanks. 
 

CHILDREN IN NEED – many thanks for your contributions last Friday filling Pudsey 
with money.  We raised the brilliant amount of £125.60.  

 

CHARTWELLS CHRISTMAS MEAL – if you would like your KS2 child to have a festive meal on 
Friday 15th December you will need to order this from Chartwells (www.mealselector.co.uk)  by 

Sunday 3rd  December. PLEASE NOTE that if your child receives free meals or they are in KS1 
and usually has a hot meal this will be ordered by the school.  HOWEVER, if your child is in KS1 
and they usually bring a packed lunch, but would like to have a hot Christmas meal, please let 

the office know by Thursday 30th November. 
 


